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September 22, 2011

Dear Employees,

We are pleased to announce that the company has registered unprecedented growth rate and the net profit earned in this quarter was far beyond the expectation. Hence with our policy of sharing the success with every employee we announce a bonus package of 5% on the current salary taken by the concerned. The amount will be paid in the salary of this month.

This is the result of your contribution towards the organization over the years of ten years through your dedicative services to our business. The employees who are working with the organization for more than 10 years will be paid 3 months bonus salary and rest of the employees will be subject to two months bonus salary.

Your hard work and dedication which can be seen through the success of organization have compelled us to announce such bonus package for our honest employees. We are hoping that our employees will continue this way of working in near future as well.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Administrative Manager
Bloom Media Inc,

Columbus, Ohio
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